
EXECUTIVE OFFICE ON EARLY LEARNING 
 

October 18, 2024 

REQUEST FOR INFORMATION (RFI) 

RFI Number F25-037 

 
PROVISION OF FAMILY-CHILD INTERACTION LEARNING PROGRAM SERVICES 

 
The Executive Office on Early Learning (EOEL) through the Hawaii State Department 
of Education (Department), requests community input to facilitate the planning 
activities and development of a request for proposal (RFP) for the provision of Family-
Child Interaction Learning Program services that support families in taking an active 
role in the social, emotional, and cognitive development of their young children. 

 
The information received will assist the Department in preparing the release of one or 
more RFPs in the immediate future. The Department will be seeking vendors with the 
ability to provide the aforementioned services to identified children in the State of 
Hawaii. The Department welcomes feedback from any and all prospective vendors to 
formulate the criteria to compose a competitive solicitation for this service. 

 
As of July 1, 2015, EOEL was permanently attached to the Department for administrative 
purposes.  EOEL will be responsible for administration of contracts resulting from this 
procurement. 
 
Written feedback must be submitted in a typewritten format and clearly labeled “RFI F25-
037 Provision of Family-Child Interaction Learning Program Services”, and shall be 
received by the Executive Office on Early Learning, Attention: Stephanie S. Osurman 
Tim Sing, 2759 South King Street #C7, Honolulu, HI 96826. Written feedback may also 
be sent via email to the contact person below. 

 
All written feedback must be received at the aforementioned address no later than 4:00 
PM Hawaii Standard Time (HST) on October 31, 2024. 

 
Participation in this request for information is optional and is not a requirement to 
respond to any subsequent procurement action that the Department may take. The 
Department reserves the right to incorporate in the RFP(s), when issued, any 
recommendations or comments presented in response to this RFI. Neither the 
Department, nor the interested  party responding, bears any obligation under this request 
for information. 

 
For more information, contact Ms. Stephanie S. Osurman Tim Sing at the  Executive Office 
on Early Learning, 2759 South King Street #C7, Honolulu, HI 96826 or via email at  
stephanie.tim_sing@eoel.hawaii.gov. 

 
 
KEITH T. HAYASHI 
SUPERINTENDENT 
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